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Lavant C of E Primary School 
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PO18 0BW 
19

th
 October 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may already know, Monday 12
th
 November is the start of this year’s  

BBC Children in Need Appeal Week. Our school is excited to be joining in with others 

around the UK to participate in fundraising for this good cause.  

These fundraising events will help your children learn about the lives of disadvantaged 

children across the whole of the UK while developing skills like communication, 

teamwork and decision-making.  

We will be hosting a Bring and Buy Sale on Friday 16
th

 November 2018 at 3.15pm after 

school. We will also be running a few stalls with simple games of our own to play. 

We hope that you can help us make this a memorable event that raises as much money 

as possible by supporting the Bring and Buy Sale at our school. Please donate any 

unwanted toys, puzzles and board games that we can sell to raise money for BBC 

Children in Need.  

Please ensure that any donations are in good condition, clean and in working order. 

Avoid electrical items to avoid safety issues and potential disappointment! 

HALF TERM IS THE PERFECT TIME TO SORT THROUGH YOUR UNWANTED 

TOYS, GAMES AND PUZZLES.  THE SCHOOL COUNCIL WILL LET YOU KNOW 

WHEN YOUR DONATIONS CAN COME INTO SCHOOL 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children in the UK. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

From Miss H and all the School Council Representatives 


